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Thank you all for another year of support, through finances, prayer and encouragement.  We plod along doing a 

variety of ministries, which I am sure will have an eternal impact for everyone involved. 

 

Local Ministry 

 

Ministry with the Aborigines has continued steadily, with the annual retreat in Busselton and a number of Bible 

studies in Bunbury.  Please pray for encouragement and endurance the ladies -- they continually struggle with 

children and now grandchildren who are wasting their lives in drugs and alcohol, enslaved in a cycle of domestic 

violence and jail. 

 

Thanks again to Angela for her faithfulness in sewing our bags.  Our supply of material to make the bags is nearly 

finished. 

 

Our Sunday home group continues along.  Numbers hover around 6-8, but it is a great time of fellowship and time in 

the Word of God. 

 

During the year, we have given about 12,000 Living Waters (Gospel of John) to our friends, who are actively 

evangelizing on the streets and from house to house. 

 

Mission Trips 

 

Beth and I have had several trips overseas.  In the early days, our trips were mainly ministry, with a few days of 

relaxation.  These days, we are enjoying much more relaxation, especially when we are able to bring our friends 

from other countries to Thailand for a whole bunch of new experiences and fellowship. 

 

Finances 

 

During the year, Beth and Charmaine have been providing occasional carer support services for a lady, and have 

asked that the money received for these services be processed through Ezne, so that the money can be used to 

support the various ministries of Ezne.  You will note a new entry in the financial statement called 'Fees Received - 

Care Services'. 

 

Our spending is summarized below: 

 

For our friends in Pakistan 7800 

For our friends in Burma 7000 

Boxes to the Philippines 5300 

For our friends in the Philippines 4400 

For our Vietnamese friends 4000 

For our friends in Nagaland 2100 

Ministry in Australia 1900 

 

Thank you again to everyone for your involvement in the ministry. 

 

 
 

Ossie Amato 

Chairman 


